. Bunbury Cathedral
. Grammar School

Grammar Netball Season 2025
Hawks Netball Club

The Grammar Hawks Netball Club will enter teams only into the Leschenault Netball
Association in 2025 based on student nominations. Please see information below regarding
the 2025 netball season.

LESCHENAULT NETBALL ASSOCIATION
Thursday/Friday - Secondary

e Open to students in Year 5 to 12

e Itis played INDOORS at the Leschenault Leisure Centre

¢ Matches are played on Thursday and Friday nights with higher divisions on Friday
and lower divisions Thursday night

¢ The season commences with grading on Thursday 1 May, Friday 2 May,
Thursday 8 May and Friday 9 May.

e The normal season will commence on Thursday 15 OR Friday 16 May depending
upon grading results.

e The last round for the season will be on Thursday, 21 August / Friday, 22
August (Term 3)

¢ Finals will commence on Thursday, 28 and Friday, 29 August and finish on
Friday, 12 September (Term 3)

Saturday - Primary

e Open to students in Year 5to 6

e Itis played INDOORS at the Leschenault Leisure Centre

e Matches are played on Saturday mornings.

¢ The season commences with grading on Saturday 3 and 10 May

e The normal season will commence on Saturday 17 May

e The last round for the season will be a round robin on Saturday 30 August.
TEAMS

Teams have been published and we are currently finalising coaches and training times.
This information will be passed onto all participants.

Coaches will meet with their teams this term to finalise training times.
FEES

The fees include all payments expected for the season, including insurance and admission
fees for the students each week.

LESCHENAULT ASSOCIATION 10-17 $350.51
Age 18 and over $354.59
UNIFORMS

A new dress will be provided to all girls as part of their netball fees this season. The dress
is for the girls to keep and wont need to be returned at the end of the season.
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REGISTRATION
There are two different registration form:

All players in Year 7 -12 need to register at the following link.
https://www.playhg.com/netball-australia/register/120f31

All players in Year 5-6 need to register the following link:
https://www.playhg.com/netball-australia/register/6e4726

Everyone must register before April 4 as this is the LNA cut off. LNA does put in place a
late fee charge for registrations after this date so please ensure this is done by the date
required.

TRAINING AND GAMES

It is an expectation that all Grammar students attend all trainings and games as set by
the coach or the LNA. If you are unable to attend a game or training then please liaise
with the coach to let them know. For games, at least 24 hours notice should be given,
where possible, if you cannot make it so that coaches have time to sort replacements
should they need to. If a child is home sick on the day and cannot play then please let
the coach know asap in the morning so again they have time to sort things out.

Should you have any questions then please don't hesitate to contact me at the following
email address netball@bcgs.wa.edu.au

Email is the preferred method of contact as having a record of your request or concerns is
advantageous.

Yours sincerely,

Jason Reid
Sports Co-ordinator - Netball
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